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I urge the committee and the legislature to support HB 4124.  It is important that 

Oregon's cultural places  are available and kept in good condition.  Itis equally 

important that the cultural and artistic people of Oregon are supported so that they 

can maintain and create culture for  all  Oregonians.  

 

 

 


